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March 5, 2019 – Bulletin & Newsletter 

Water & Sanitation Month 
Message:  As we begin the month of March, we can see a little light at the 

end of the tunnel that spring is not too far off.  I also like that next week, 

we will start enjoying longer days with daylight savings beginning a little 

early this year.  I hope everyone will get a chance to soak up the warm 

days that are interspersed with a little snow in the next few months.  
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Abbey Braswell and Kaine Matthews of the Macon County Tax 

Administration Office gave us background on how the most recent 

property revaluation was conducted.  The Tax Office has a 

significant job keeping up with property values in an ever-changing 

real estate market. Jimmy Tate also provided us with some 

interesting facts on the significance of Highlands’ property values 

and the amount of taxes paid by Highlands’ property owners. 

Today’s Speaker 
Commander Clay Hartman (Navy, retired) will present 

“Love, Luck and Leadership”. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Upcoming Programs 

 

3/12/19: Sallie Taylor will discuss "BlueZones Project and their 

Creation." 
 

3/19/19: Erika Tyburski will discuss“Your health at your fingertips: 

current trends in home-based diagnostics and personalized healthcare” 
 

3/26/19: Leigh Tabor, Director Macon County Veteran Services, will 

discuss the 100th Anniversary of the American Legion. 
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March 4
th
: Horst Winkler 

March 10
th
: Tay Bronaugh 

March 18
th
: Ronnie Waller 

March 20
th
: Josh Ward 

March 25
th
: Randy Lucas 

 

Birthdays 

Four Way Test 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

Students of the Month 
We are always pleased to welcome the high achieving students from 

Highlands School and February was no different.  Pictured below are the 

recipients with Assistant Principal Sara Holbrooks and Guidance Counselor 

Nicole Lui. 

Anniversaries 

March 22
nd

: Andy and Gayle 


